
 

 

 

 

Ref No. 2023-24/0162                                                                     23rd February, 2024 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

Sub: KCCI Welcomes extension of Thiruvanantapuram- Kasargod Vande Bharat  
          Express up to Mangaluru. 
  
KCCI is elated to know that Ministry of Railways has approved the extension of 

20632/20631 Thiruvanantapuram-Kasargod Vande Bharat Express up to Mangaluru. 

KCCI had requested the Minister of Railways in this regard for the benefit of the 

general public of Mangaluru. It will immensely benefit the business community as most 

of them travel to and fro Thiruvanantapuram. This would definitely be a good avenue in 

promoting the tourism of both the destinations thereby creating more employment to 

the local population.  

KCCI recognizes the efforts of Dakshina Kannada MP Shri Nalin Kumar Kateel in 

impressing upon the Union Minister for extending the train service to Mangaluru. 

 

Thanking you,                                                                      
               Yours faithfully,  

                           For KANARA CHAMBER OF COMMERCE & INDUSTRY 
  
 
 
       ANANTHESH V. PRABHU 
                            DIRECTOR / PRESIDENT 
                                     DIN 07327024 
 

 


